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May 1, 2024

Subject: Transition to Electronic Submission of Septic Plans

Dear Engineers, Septic Installers, and Property Owners,

As part of our efforts to modernize our processes and improve efficiency, we are transitioning to electronic file management for septic plans.

Effective immediately, when submitting septic plans to the Wales BOH, we will require an electronic copy to be emailed to our office in addition to providing three paper copies. This change is aimed at streamlining our review procedures and ensuring that we can more effectively manage and archive documentation related to septic systems.

Here are the details for submitting septic plans electronically:

1. Electronic Submission Requirements:

   - Please email a digital copy of the septic plans to Health@TownofWales.net. 

2. Paper Copies:

   - Alongside the electronic submission, please provide three paper copies of the complete septic plans as you have done previously.

We appreciate your cooperation as we implement these changes to enhance our services and embrace technology for better record-keeping and accessibility. We hope that this transition to electronic submission will improve the overall efficiency of our operations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to your continued collaboration in maintaining the health and safety standards of our community.

Sincerely,

Wales Board of Health
